Tewksbury's Annual Bike Safety Rodeo

Bike Safety Checks

DJ Dancing

Helmet Decorating



Bring your bike and finish the safety course for a chance to win a new bicycle!

This year there will also be a **Wellness Fair** with many resources for the community.

All AGES ARE WELCOME!

Sunday, June 5th from 10AM-1PM Tewksbury Memorial High School 320 Pleasant Street

This event is sponsored by the Tewksbury Police Department with collaboration from the Tewksbury Health Department.

For more information contact

Officer Jennie Welch at (978) 851-7373, EXT 230.